
      

 

Our October adventure with Pete was enjoyed by everyone. We danced to The Cool Cat Boogie and 
watched the animated story of Pete the Cat: The Five Li.le Pumpkins. We learned the fingerplay The 
Five Li0le Pumpkins, counted our pumpkins and talked about pumpkin shapes, sizes and colors. 

In November, we will watch the animated story of Pete the Cat: Falling for Autumn.  

Pete will be talking to the kids about Thanksgiving and autumn.  Pete finds out that there are many 
things to love about autumn, but most of all he loves his family and friends. 

Looking forward to November’s adventure with Pete.   

       Mrs. Hanser       

 

                                                                                           


